
FALL 2012 STUDEBAKER FELLOWSHIP APPLICATION 
 

The Studebaker Fellowship was enabled by a generous donation from Mr. Andy Studebaker to 

the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College.  Its purposes are (a) 

to support graduate students in attending and participating in conferences that will further their 

professional interests, (b) to support expenses associated original work for a thesis, (c) to 

provide seed support for initiation, planning and support for conferences at Evergreen; and (d) 

to support extended field trips for classes or small groups.   

 

For 2012-2013, there is a very small amount in the fund, so MES will only be offering 

fellowships to students who wish to attend the conference below.   Applications will be due 

October 12, 2012.  Funds will only be used to pay for conference registration fees.  Currently 

enrolled MES students are eligible to apply.  Fellows will be asked to represent MES 

professionally at conference. There are seven fellowships available. 

 

Eligible Conference 

 

2012 South Sound Science Symposium (local watershed/ecosystem), Tuesday, October 30, 

Shelton, WA (no transport included), http://www.psp.wa.gov/southsoundscience.php 

 

Directions for Applying 

 

Please attach a one-page letter explaining how attending the South Sound Science Symposium 

will further your professional work in environmental studies.  Letter should include name, A#, 

email and phone. 

 

Email completed applications to Gail Wootan, Assistant Director, wootang@evergreen.edu 

or deliver to Lab I-3022 by 

OCTOBER 12, 5PM 


